

Seeking and Serving Christ in All Persons

Mr. Nicholas R. Scozzari Vice President Scozzari Builders, Inc. 1891 North Olden Avenue Trenton, N.J. 08638

June 23, 2016

Dear Nick:

On behalf of all of us here at All Saints' Church I want to thank you and Scozzari Builders for your excellent work in constructing our new chancel and choir space. Countless parishioners and visitors have told us how beautiful the addition is, both inside and out. We believe we now have one of the most visually outstanding sanctuaries in Princeton and in our diocese. Your high standards of quality and attention to detail have made all the difference.

Thank you so much for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Paul Murphy

Chair, Renovation Committee